
 

Mrs. Evans and Mr. Hodges would like to welcome you to our Upper 

Elementary Fifth and Sixth Grade Class. We will be learning many new 

and exciting things this year.  Our job is to teach you new and exciting 

things, while we continue to build on the things you already know.  Your 

job is to learn the information, study, follow directions, and take 

responsibility in your own learning.  If you do these things, you will be 

successful in our classes and in reaching your goals. Learning is most 

important in our classrooms.  We will help you do the best that you can, 

if you are doing your job.    

    

Mrs. Evans will be your Math and Science teacher, and Mr. Hodges will 

be your Social Studies and English Language Arts teacher. You will find 

out more information about your homeroom class, class schedule, and 

planned field studies for the year. We would love to set up a home visit 

were we could come out and meet with you to get to know you better 

outside of the classroom. We would enjoy learning about your personal 

hobbies and interest. We are scheduling visits during 8/9/16-8/15/16. 

We are also trying to be greener and also communicate in a variety of 

ways, so we need an email address to update you on our activities. We 

look forward to meeting new and returning faces during our summer 

home visits and open house.   

  

  
  



Supply List for Upper Elementary 

Seniors 

Grades 5 and 6 

 
 
 
 

* Pencils, Pencils, Pencils  

* (4) Black and White Composition Notebooks  

* (4) Folders with 3 holed PRONGS 2 blue 2 red 

* (1) Jump drive 

* (5) Packs of Notebook paper 

* (6) Glue Sticks 

* (1) Colored Pencils and Markers 

* (2) Small pencil sharpeners 

* (1) Pack of highlighters Yellow only 

* (4) Boxes of Kleenex Tissue 

* (2) Large bottles of hand sanitizer 

      

** #2 pencils and pens needed 

throughout the year  

(Keep some at home and send 

as needed)  

 


